
 

   

 

 

 
 

 
 

December 10, 2014 

 

RE:  Maritime Security Levy-Effective January 1, 2015 

 

Dear MOL Customer: 

 

Please be advised that MOL will increase the Maritime Security Levy (MSL) for Asia* to United 
States/Canada/Mexico shipments effective January 1, 2015 as per below: 

 

 Asia* to 

United 
States/Canada/Mexico 

Previous 
US$10 per container 

New 

Effective 
January 1, 

2015 

US$15 per container 

 

*Please note that Asia includes the Middle East and Indian subcontinent. The MSL is also applicable 
from East Africa. The MSL does not apply to place of receipt in Taiwan. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your MOL sales representative.  We appreciate your 
business. Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
MOL (America) Inc.  
 
 
 
 
 
Please visit www.CountOnMOL.com for current results of MOL’s key performance indicators. 
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